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Dawn McCollum

From: Tina Gerola <tina.gerola@sfmd.az.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:41 PM
To: Yvette McKinney
Subject: RE: [External] F.O.E. # 3850 Permanent Extension of Premises Permit

SFMD recommends approval of this applicaƟon.  Thank you.  
 
 

 

Tina Gerola | Deputy Fire Marshal  
Superstition Fire & Medical District  
Office | (480) 982-4440 ext. 104  
Mobile | (480) 416-9775  
Website | sfmd.az.gov  

 
 
From: Yvette McKinney <mckinney@apachejunctionaz.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:35 PM 
To: Tina Gerola <tina.gerola@sfmd.az.gov> 
Subject: FW: F.O.E. # 3850 Permanent Extension of Premises Permit  
 
I hate to be a pest, but did we re ceive a response on this one? Thank s Tina!  সহ঺঻   From: Yvette M cKinney Sent: Tues day, January 23, 20 24 11:24 AM To: Da nny Saldana ; tina.ger ola@sfmd.az.g ov; Ri cha  
sophospsmartba nnere nd  
I hate to be a pest, but did we receive a response on this one?  
Thanks Tina!  সহ঺঻  
 

From: Yvette McKinney  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 11:24 AM 
To: Danny Saldana <dsaldana@apachejunctionaz.gov>; tina.gerola@sfmd.az.gov; Richard Mooney 
<richard.mooney@sfmd.az.gov>; Adrian Alegria <aalegria@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Rudy Esquivias 
<resquivias@apachejunctionaz.gov> 
Cc: Jennifer Pena <jpena@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Donna Scruggs <dscruggs@apachejunctionaz.gov> 
Subject: F.O.E. # 3850 Permanent Extension of Premises Permit  
 
Good Morning,  
 
Attached please find a Permanent Extension of Premises for F.O.E. Lost Dutchman Aerie # 3850, 
submitted by Michael Reed.  
 
Please perform your safety inspections/ review of the application as soon as you can and return with 
comments no later than noon Monday, January 29, 2024, to make the Council meeting scheduled for 
February 6, 2024.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Evie McKinney  
mckinney@apachejunctionaz.gov  
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Ext 5061  

 
City Of Apache Junction  
300 E. Superstition Blvd.  

Apache Junction, AZ  85119  
 

City Hall Hours of Operation 7AM – 6PM, Monday through Thursday, closed Fridays.  
 

This message and the information within is intended for the recipient.  If you received this email in error, please notify the 
sender and then delete the email.  Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining to City business are public 
records and are preserved according to the City’s records retention schedule. To ensure compliance with the Open 
Meeting Law, members of the City Council should not forward email correspondence to other members of the Council. 
Members of the Council and other public bodies may reply to this message, but should not copy other members of the 
public body.  
 
 
 


